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1. Overall Description: 

SA3 thank SA1 for their LS on the above subject. 
 
SA3 note that the accompanying CR to TS 22.101 was not approved at TSG SA Plenary number 17.  
Consequently, SA3 feel it is inappropriate to comment in any particular detail to the proposals in the document. 
 
However, SA3 would like to point out that the security requirements for the ISIM are identical to those for the 
USIM, and cannot see any security related requirement to somehow force a link of applications on the UICC 
card, and no security enhancements are seen to be achieved by such an approach. 
 
SA3 remain at SA1’s disposal for any future work in this area. 
 
2. Actions: 

None. 

3. Date of Next TSG-SA3 Meetings: 

SA3#26 19-22 November 2002, Oxford, United Kingdom. 
SA3#27  25-28 February 2003,  Sophia Antipolis, France. 
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